From: Dennis, Josh
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2016 11:20 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: DHS Travel 

 

Steve.
 

I have returned from DHS Sponsored travel to the NASA Jet Propulsion Lab in Pasadena, California. The entire trip was paid for by the US Department of Homeland Security Science and Technology Directorate.

 

Thank you 

 

Respectfully,

Josh

 

Joshua M. Dennis
The Chicago Fire Department
